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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider the recommendations regarding the Review of Governance Alternatives for
Laguna County Sanitation District, Fourth District, as follows:

a) Direct staff to meet with the City of Santa Maria to determine their interest in
providing wastewater treatment services for the area currently provided by Laguna
County Sanitation District; and

b) Direct staff to meet with Golden State Water Company (formerly California Cities
Water Company) to determine interest in evaluating possible improvements to facilities
owned by Golden State Water Company that could reduce costs of operations for Laguna
County Sanitation District.
[Enter body here.]
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